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Newsletter

Easter Fun Week
Monday 25 – Thursday 28 March 2013
In addition to enjoying the Easter activities in the classrooms during the week, we also have the following:

RE Workshops for all children led by Barnabus in Schools, which is a Christian Charity specialising in creative

RE for primary schools, using storytelling, drama and music.

Decorate an egg - entries may be brought into school throughout the week, labelled with the child’s name

and class.  Pre-school, junior and adult entries are welcome!  Judging will take place after school on Wednesday 27

March for each age group and winners will be announced at the Easter Service on Thursday 28 March.

Easter bonnets – bonnets may be brought into school on the morning of Thursday 28 March. The children

will be wearing their bonnets as we walk to Church [weather permitting].  In view of this, please ensure your child

will be able to manage to walk safely whilst wearing their bonnet.  Parents are most welcome to accompany us to the

Church and join us for the Service.

All children will receive a

Palm Cross and an Easter

Egg, blessed by Father

Charles, at the end of the

Church Service.  

Many thanks to PALS for

providing the prizes for the

Decorate an Egg competition

and the Easter Eggs which

the children will receive at

Church.  PALS have also

organised a Name the Cuddly

Toy competition for each

year group. 

Issue 4
Easter 2013

Dates
NB Dates for individual Year Group

events will be notified 
separately.

Thursday 28 March
Easter Service at St Laurence Church
9.15 am. 1B will be leading our 
worship at Church.
Parents/carers are most welcome to
walk with us to the Church and join us
for the Service.

Friday 29 March to 

Friday 12 April
Easter holiday.

Monday 6 May
May Day – school closed.

Monday 27 May to 

Friday 31 May
Half term holiday.

Monday 9 to Friday 13 July
Physical Activity Week.
Wednesday 10 July YR Sports Day 9 am.
Thursday 11 July Y1 Sports Day 9 am.
Friday 12 July Y2 Sports Day 9 am.

Tuesday 16 July
Parents’ Evening 3.30 pm – 6.00 pm.

Friday 19 July
Last day of Summer Term for children.

Safety
We would like to remind you to take great care when

parking and manoeuvring at the beginning and end of the

school day.  Our priority is the safety of our children and

the Police are aware of the dangerous parking which

frequently occurs on Heath Road South, Innage Road,

Bunbury Road and Rectory Road.   In addition, we have

had reports of vehicles travelling the wrong way along

the one way system in Rectory Road, which is clearly

extremely dangerous. 



CrCreeaattivivee AArrttss WWeeekek
Monday 11 to Friday 15 February 2013
We had a whole week of fantastic arts activities including Drumming and Bhangra Dancing Workshops for all

children.  We hope you enjoy this picture gallery of the fun we had during the week.


